
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD FOR GOOD From meetings to solidarity 

ESGO 2025 adheres to the FOOD FOR GOOD project. 

In collaboration with Banco Alimentare ESGO 2025 will donate the food prepared and not 

consumed during the congress, in compliance with current hygiene regulations, to local charity 

associations. 

 

Support the project!! 

We invite you to enjoy The food by serving yourself just what you think you're consuming. If you 

want more, you can come back and fill your plate.    

So, if there is any food leftover, we can recover and donate it. 

 

Thank you!!! 


